



Message from the Chief Executive Officer

Dear Adopt-a-School Foundation Supporter

These are unprecedented times. The rampant spread of COVID-19 has an untold impact, both within South Africa and the World. On 23 March 2020, the President announced that the country would enter into a National Lockdown for 21 days.

Adopt-a-School Foundation would like to applaud the President of the Republic of South Africa, Cyril Ramapahosa, on the crucial measures announced to curb the spread of the COVID-19 pandemic.

The team of Adopt-a-School is currently working from their respective homes, adhering to the mandate set forth by the President. As an organisation, we continue to support the delivery of enhanced and conducive teaching and learning environments in our 615 schools. Our teams are available virtually and will continue to drive deliverables that enable us to deliver Whole School Development and Thari into the future. Adopt-a-School Foundation is developing a comprehensive strategy to assist our learners and schools with catch-up plans.

Never before has it been more important for South Africans to unite and be courageous during these difficult times. Adopt-a-School Foundation would like to acknowledge and thank those within essential services for their tireless efforts as they fight the pandemic.

The enormous impact of COVID-19 on our society will be felt well into the next few months, and it is crucial that if able to; we support the work of organisations as they continue to deliver services to communities across the country.

Be safe and be kind.

Steven Lebere
Chief Executive Officer
Adopt-a-School Foundation

